Royal Thai Embassy
Islamabad

Announcement
Winning Bidder: Project to Repair, Repaint and Paint the Embassy’s Buildings

With reference to the Royal Thai Embassy’s Announcement dated 7 February
2022 on an invitation to bid for a project to repair, repaint and paint the Embassy’s
buildings, the selection process had concluded and the chosen company for the said

project is “Akram & Co Engineers”

The Embassy will contact the winning bidder for further arrangement required

to commence the project.




